
Join the Best  for a
Bright Future!

NIRMALA INSTITUTE OF
EDUCATION, GOA

(Affiliated to Goa University)

MANIFEST YOUR POTENTIAL, 
MUMBAI 

  Adira: Center for Disability
Management, Inclusion &

      Empowerment, Mumbai

At the end of the course,
participants will

Help to change the world for them,
 be their  superhero.

JOIN US

Do you wish to work with
children with special needs?

 
Do you wish to support and
assist them in the development
of their Academic, Social &
Behavioural skills? 

Certificate Course
 in 

Shadow Teaching

Gain a deeper understanding of
various disabilities

Apply inclusive approaches to
teaching

Be aware of inclusive practices
& create inclusive plans

Develop skills associated with
shadow teaching



Testimonial

Contact Us!

Days: Fridays & Saturdays

Commencing 
7  November , 2025th

Course duration:
120 hours ( 50 hours theory

+ 70 hours 0f field work/
practical / project work/

training). 
3 months of intensive

training

Minimum Eligibility : 12th
standard Pass

Mode: Online

Fees: Rs 15000/-
Group Booking (Min 5)-13000/-
Early Bird Till 12  Oct-12000/-th

preeti@adira.org.in 
info@manifesturpotential.com 
niegoa@gmail.com
nieadira21@gmail.com

+919821030533 

+919820033595 

+919011545383 

+919820486455

Nurture Potential,
Embrace Excellence with

Shadow Teaching. 
Help a child with special

needs to succeed.

“This training opened up a new
career path for me with clarity

and direction”.
Rakhi Vidyarthi (Student)

“As a parent, this course helped

me understand how to support my

child in school with confidence

and the right strategies.”

(Deepa Mishra-Parent)

“A truly professional and
informative course—every parent

of a child with learning needs
should attend this.”

Suzanne David ( Parent)

“The expert-led sessions were
intensive yet clear, making it easy

to apply the learning in real
teaching situations.”
Seema Roy (Teacher)

https://forms.gle/r1A7wYemxfaGHeic6

